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Customers of Plymouth were notified on 12/15/2021 and again on 03/16/2022 that the water 

system failed the Stage 2 Disinfection By-Product Rule for the 4th quarter of 2021 and 1st 

quarter of 2022. Specifically, that the Total Trihalomethanes (TTHMs) were above the maximum 

contamination level (MCL).  We are pleased to report that the problem has been corrected 

and we are no longer in violation of this exceedance.  The samples taken May 17, 2022 

brought the Locational Running Average (LRAA) back in compliance.  

 

As always, you may contact Rick Ferriera at 209-223-3018 or rferriera@amadorwater.org with 
any comments or questions. 
 
 
 
State Water System ID#: 0310002.  Date distributed: 06/20/22 
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